
 

 

Lighthouse monthly prayer bulletin 

May 2024 

 

Please pray for the new Eliv8 courses starting this month in Holy 
Trinity and The Gatwick School. Pray that the young people will 
come with an openness to the message that’s shared and that 

they would then be able to apply it to their everyday life. 

 

Please pray for the lunch club at Holy Trinity. Pray that they would 
engage, learn and be in awe of God’s creation and would know 

that God knows them and loves them! 

 

Please pray that the Lighthouse staff and volunteers remain well. 
Pray that the Holy Spirit will be with us and in us. Please pray for 

continuing fun at the lunch clubs and in assemblies. 

 

As we aim to continue to reach more children in Crawley please 
pray for more volunteers. Please also pray for openness from 

schools for new lunch clubs and prayer spaces.  

 

Finally, we thank God for Charlie who has joined our staff team 
as an admin assistant.  Please pray that she settles into her new 

role quickly and everything goes smoothly as she adjusts to being 
a working mum. 

 

 


